
City office will be closed
January 1st for New Year.

Please call dispatch
office at 620-549-3247

for any emergency.
Dropbox is available for

payment. 

Wishing you and yours a
safe, healthy and

prosperous new year!  

City of St. John

Newsletter

Any additions, outdoor
buildings of any kind
(fences, shed, concrete
ETC) requires a building
permit. Permit must be filled
out and approved BEFORE
any work is started

Dogs and cats within city
limit must be registered with
the city. Owner must
provide a proof of rabies
vaccine to register. 

Grass clipping is prohibited
on city streets. 

Any yard that exceeds 9
inches in height is in
violation of City ordinance.

Accumulation of unwanted
items and rubbish is
prohibited on any
residential, commercial or
industrial premises that
could cause injuries to the
health, safety or general
welfare of the residents of
the community. 

Golf carts and UTVs must be registered
yearly to be able to drive on city streets.
Copy of insurance is required to register.

Semi truck is prohibited to park on city
street more than 4 hours.

Only grass clipping, tree limps and tree
trunks are permitted at the city dump.
Plywood, posts, and other trashes are
not permitted. 

Big roll-off dumpster is located west of
the power plant for citizens within city
limit only. Please check the sign to see
what is not permitted to throw in the
dumpster. 
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Reminder!!




